
CHILTON BOOSTER CLUB 

June 10, 2020 

Minutes 

 

The June meeting of the Chilton Booster Club was held via Zoom due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. President Joe Halbach called the meeting to order at 6:02 p.m.  In attendance were 
Stephanie Bartels, Jill Frank, Shane Glidden, Joe & Maria Halbach, Jessica Heimann, Chris Marx, 
Michelle Moehn, Janet Murphy and Pam Woelfel.  
 
Audience Participation: None 
 
Minutes of March Meeting (including April & May): Janet M. made a motion to accept the 
March meeting minutes (which included notations regarding April and May minutes) and 
Jessica H. seconded it. M/C 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Shane G. still working on reviewing financials. No official treasurer’s report. 
Shane will be speaking with Kyle of Reinl Accounting to discuss fiscal year-end procedures. 
 
Athletic Director Report: 
Athletic Director Corey Behnke was not present for the meeting. 
 
President’s Report: 
CBC awarded $500 scholarships to three 2020 Chilton High School graduating seniors. The 
recipients chosen were Ryan Broeckel, Brady Glidden and Mariah Moehn. 
 
WE ARE STILL IN NEED OF SOMEONE TO FILL THE ROLE OF SECRETARY & VICE PRESIDENT. WE 
ARE ALSO IN NEED OF SOMEONE TO CREATE A NEW WEBSITE FOR CBC AS OURS IS VERY 
OUTDATED. PLEASE CONSIDER VOLUNTEERING FOR THESE ROLES. 
 
Fundraising Update: 
All fundraisers/concessions are on hold until further notice due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
There will also be no DQ fundraisers until further notice per their corporate policy. 
 
The Chilton High School Vertical Class Reunion which was scheduled for July 24, 2020, will be 
rescheduled to the summer of 2021. Michelle M. will advise the class reunion coordinators 
would still like to do a 50-50 raffle at the event. Michelle M. later contacted Don Bonlander Jr., 
who stated he would contact CBC once a date has been selected for the event. 
 
  



Clothing: Pam W. reported that they are currently working on the football and volleyball 
clothing orders. Pam will contact Jane Schmitz about cross country. 
 
Unfinished Business:   
None 
 
New Business:  
Baseball/Softball director Chris M. requested funds to pay umpires for summer softball and 
baseball leagues. This amount was approved as sport support as each level of sport (JV/Varsity) 
is given $400 per school year. Softball/baseball leagues include both JV and Varsity players. 
Janet M. made a motion approve $560 for baseball and $500 for softball, and Pam W. seconded 
it. M/C 
 
Joe H. contacted Scott Bruckner about the issues with the CBC website. Scott indicated the 
website is very outdated. Michelle M. to check with Kelly M. for ideas for who can assist us with 
creating a new website.  
 
Janet M. made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:16 p.m., and Pam W. seconded it. M/C 

Next Meeting:    Wednesday, July 8, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
Michelle Moehn, Secretary 


